
 
August 16, 2022 

 
Adam M. Hall 
Liberty Utilities 
15 Buttrick Road 
Londonderry, NH  03053 
 
Re: DE 19-064 

Notice of Intent to File Rate Schedules 
Tariff Pages: Original Page 36A 
Tariff No. 21 
Effective Date: July 1, 2020 

 
Dear Mr. Hall: 
 

It has come to the attention of the Public Utilities Commission (PUC or the Commission) that 
tariff Original Page 36A posted to the PUC web site is incorrect in the above-captioned proceeding.  
The Original Page 36A was correctly filed in DE 16-576 and posted. 

 
Since that time, Liberty filed a complete tariff NHPUC No. 21 in this docket on July 13, 2020.  

At that time, the prior version of Original Page 36A  was filed.  Due to oversight, the Commission did 
not note that Page 36A did not contain the same language as the Original Page 36A filed in docket DE 
16-576. 

 
On July 6, 2022, Liberty emailed the complete NHPUC No. 21 with the correct Original Page 

36A to the Clerk’s Office and to the Department of Energy but not to the service list.  The 
Commission requests that Liberty file the corrected Original Page 36A only to the service list for DE 
19-064. 

 
In accordance with the Secretarial letter issued March 17, 2020, this letter will be filed 

electronically only at this time. 
 
Please e-mail me at Susan.M.Gagne@puc.nh.gov if I can be of future assistance. 
 

Sincerely, 
/s/ Susan M. Gagne 
Susan M. Gagne 
Tariff Administrator 

cc: Service list 

 
 
CHAIRMAN  
Daniel C. Goldner 
 
COMMISSIONER 
Pradip K. Chattopadhyay 
 
COMMISSIONER 
Carleton B. Simpson 

STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 
 

 
 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10 

Concord, N.H. 03301-2429 

 
 

Tel. (603) 271-2431 
 

Website: 
www.puc.nh.gov 

mailto:Susan.M.Gagne@puc.nh.gov



